
EXHIBIT 1 
 

Request for Silent Special Temporary Authority 
FM Translator Station K287BF, Glide, OR (Facility ID 17417) 

 
The University of Oregon, licensee of FM Translator Station K287BF, Glide, Oregon, 

respectfully requests Silent Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) in order to maintain the 
station’s off-air status for more than thirty days. 

The University previously notified FCC media bureau staff by email that K287BF has 
been off air since around September 11, 2020 when the translator facility was completely 
destroyed in the Archie Creek fire.  It took several weeks for the University to learn of the extent 
of the damage.  As there are no plans to rebuild the destroyed tower, the University now intends 
to seek a modification of license for K287BF to relocate the translator facility to a new tower 
structure, and is currently working towards site access and technical plans.  As a result of the fire 
damage beyond the University’s control, and the steps needed to relocate and rebuild the 
translator facility, it is expected that the station will need to remain off-air until at least sometime 
in early 2021.  Accordingly, the University now seeks STA for the silent status and submits that 
it will serve the public interest by authorizing the station’s off-air status following the destruction 
of the station due to fire and until such time as plans for a permanent restoration of service are 
finalized and implemented. 

 
The University of Oregon is a noncommercial educational licensee and operates K287BF 

on a noncommercial educational basis.  The licensee is therefore exempt from FCC filing fee 
requirements, pursuant to Section 1.1116 of the Commission’s Rules, and the facility is exempt 
from FCC regulatory fees, pursuant to Section 1.1162 of the Rules. 
 


